
Dear Pre-Ballet I/II Families, 
  
We hope that your child is enjoying their dance classes thus far. Each year we invite 
our Pre-Ballet students to take part in three sessions of Creative Movement during the 
dance season. These classes will take place during their regularly scheduled dance 
class as a reward for their hard work throughout the year. Each Creative Movement 
session will have a different theme. The students are invited to dress up as characters 
from the designated theme, but it is not mandatory to do so. If they choose not to 
dress up, the regular class dress code applies.  

 
Our Creative Movement sessions help develop fine motor skills, encourage children to 
use their imagination and teaches problem solving skills. Below you will find the 
Creative Movement schedule for this year. Remember your session will correspond 
with your child’s regularly scheduled class. Please bring your child only on the day 
that corresponds with their regular schedule. If you have any questions, please feel 
free to reach out to me or your child’s teacher. I hope they enjoy this break from their 
regular dance instruction. 
 
Miss Angie 
Artistic Director 

 

 
 

Session 1: “This is Halloween” 
Pre-Ballet II – Wednesday, October 25, 5:30-6:30PM 

Pre-Ballet I – Monday, October 30, 5:50-6:50PM 
 

 
 

Session 2: “Snow Days” 
Pre-Ballet I – Monday, January 29, 5:50-6:50PM 

Pre-Ballet II – Wednesday, January 31, 5:30-6:30PM 
 

 
 

Session 3: “I’m A Barbie Girl” 
Pre-Ballet I – Monday, April 22, 5:50-6:50PM 

Pre-Ballet II – Wednesday, April 24, 5:30-6:30PM 


